
Clarendon Lee Kershaw Sumter

Serving
School Districts in

Restoring our Resilient Communities 



invites you to attend the official 

 EXPO

Tuesday, January 11, 2022

11AM-12PM
Sumter High School 

Bus Parking Lot

Reception will follow

"Restoring our Resilient Communities"

Please RSVP by Friday, January 7th 
via email to kpage@slcog.org or by phone at (803) 774-1985

By making our school buses safe for our children! 


